
Resolution of Acceptance of Donations 
 

School Board Meeting – January 22, 2024  Acceptance of Donations  

 

BE IT RESOLVED by the School Board of Independent School District No. 272 that the School Board accepts 
with appreciation the following contributions and permits their use as designated by the donors: 

 
 
Cedar Ridge Elementary:   

• Donation of $250.00 – Charities Aid Foundation America, c/o CyberGrants LLC, Southfield, MI – 
funds used for general supplies 

• Donation of $57.10 – Box Tops for Education, General Mills – funds used for general supplies 

• Donation of $50.00 – The Blackbaud Giving Fund by its agent, YourCause, Charleston, SC – funds 
used for general supplies 

 
Eden Lake Elementary: 

• Donation of $200.00 – Cindy Nelson-Kaigama, Jordan, MN – funds used for scholarships for field 
trips, scholarships for Carnivals; scholarships for class parties, food and snacks for school Social 
Workers  
 

Prairie View Elementary: 

• Donation of $24.00 – The Blackbaub Giving Fund (on behalf of Best Buy Employee Giving Program), 
Charleston, SC – funds to be used to support curriculum 

• Donation of $38.31 – Charities Aid Foundation America, c/o CyberGrants LLC, Southfield, MI – funds 
used to support curriculum 


